
 
 

   

 

Date: 30 July 2025 

Subject: Clarification No. 1 to RFP No. 4/2025 Provision of services for the 
redesign of Mandatory Learning Pathway 
 
Question 1: Reading the ToR, it feels that UNSSC is looking more for technical experts 
on the various topics mentioned in the RFP. And not to a communication agency to 
produce educational content. Or have we understood the ToR wrongly? 

 

Response: Yes, UNSSC is looking for subject matter experts in the topics covered. 
However, it is also required to have experience in designing or delivering training in 
these thematic areas. 


